July 1, 2019

Rustam Jamilov
London Business School

26 Sussex Pl, Marylebone

London NW1 4SA, UK


Dear Rustam:

I would like to invite you to participate in the NBER's Summer Institute International Finance and Macroeconomics workshop.  We will be meeting on July 10 - 12, 2019 at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin H. Land Blvd. in Cambridge, Massachusetts.  The preliminary program can be found at http://papers.nber.org/sched/SI19IFM

Further Summer Institute information, including programs (when available) and information for authors, can be found on the Summer Institute 2019 page at https://conference.nber.org/confer/2019/SI2019/SI2019.html.  Papers will also be available on this site before the workshop.

Unfortunately, the NBER will not be able to reimburse your travel or lodging expenses.  A list of local hotels will be sent to you in a separate email.  Please note the NBER's block of rooms at the Royal Sonesta Hotel is currently full.

All Summer Institute participants will receive a confirmation via email prior to their workshop(s). Please read your confirmation carefully as it will contain important information. If any of the information on your confirmation is incorrect or if you do not receive a confirmation letter two weeks prior to your workshop, please contact someone in the NBER's conference department immediately.

I hope you will be able to join us this summer.  If you have any questions, please contact Rob in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

Sincerely,


Rob Shannon
Assistant Director, Conference

NBER

